
Martha Kostuch 
Box 1288 
Rocky Mountain House 
A l b e r t a TOM 1T0 

March 16, 1992 

J.K. Thiessen, D i r e c t o r 
Water Resources Management Services 
A l b e r t a Environment 
7th F l o o r , Oxbridge Pl a c e , 9820 - 106 Stre e t 
Edmonton, A l b e r t a 
Ti>K 2J6 

Dear Jake Thiessen: 

Thank you f o r your l e t t e r of February 28, 1992. 

What changes have been made i n the P a r l b y Creek-Buffalo Lake Water 
Management P r o j e c t since the May 21 and 22, 1991 p u b l i c hearings? 

What, i f any, changes have you made i n your plans to m i t i g a t e the 
impacts of the p r o j e c t ? 

What i n f o r m a t i o n , i f any, i n a d d i t i o n t o that contained i n the 
Environmental Impact Assessment prepared by Environmental Management 
Asso c i a t e s i n March 1 9 y l , do you have on the p o t e n t i a l envirnmental 
e f f e c t s of the p r o j e c t ? 

What Federal approvals or exemptions have you r e c e i v e d f o r t h i s 
p r o j e c t ? 

I look foward to your response to t h i s l e t t e r . 

s i n c e r e l y , 


